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Labor Relations Vice Chair Discusses New NLRB Memos on
Workplace Recordings

News

7.14.25 

In an interview with Law360, Joshua Nadreau discusses two recent NLRB policy memos and

explains how they may impact employer and employee rights to record conversations under the

Trump administration.

To read the article visit Law360 (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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